
SELF DEFENSE TRAINING FOR GIRLS  

 

 

  

 

“Self Defence Training” for girls of D Pharmacy and B Pharmacy was conducted in collaboration 

with Star-One Taekwondo Academy, Mumbai on Saturday, September 29, 2018. Girls were trained 

on basics of Taekwondo for self protection and the event was coordinated by Mrs. Pratibha Tupe. 

 


